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Thursday 27th February 

Advice Re: Coronavirus 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Along with all schools we are circulating the latest information given to us. Therefore, please 

find attached the latest advice we have received regarding the Coronavirus. 

 

In school, we are emphasising to the children the importance of handwashing and good 

hygiene. 

 

Currently there is guidance in relation to people who have travelled to: 

 Iran 

 Northern Italy 

 Certain districts in Korea 

 Hubei Province in China 

If you have travelled to these areas, please follow the nationally published guidance.  

 

If you have any queries, please refer to the guidance on the following link: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-

19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 

 

On a more reassuring note, the risk level in the UK to individuals is currently rated as low. 

Internationally, it appears that the virus has a relatively mild effect on the young and healthy. 

However, we must remain vigilant to support the more vulnerable members of our 

community. 

 

Please see the attached poster which summarises the advice for pupils, staff and parents and 

inform the school accordingly should the need arise. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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